
MEDIA ALERT: BOYLE STEPS DOWN FROM GLASWELD PRESIDENCY 

05 August 2009 – Bend, OR – After eight years with GlasWeld, Mike Boyle has resigned 
as president but will be staying on in a consulting role with the company. Thomas Spoo, 
one of the original founders of GlasWeld since the company was established in 1983, will 
serve as interim president until additional leadership is hired.  

 During his tenure, Boyle was instrumental in guiding the research and development of 
new glass repair technology, while raising awareness of the environmental impacts of 
glass repair. His efforts have contributed to bringing the company to the forefront of the 
industry and helped to lay the groundwork for the company’s future growth. GlasWeld 
will continue to maintain its position as the leader in scratch removal and windshield 
repair equipment and training. 

 Additionally, GlasWeld will be expanding its contracting and consulting services 
division. This division deploys experts to facilities and job sites to evaluate and resolve 
damaged glass issues, while also providing trained technicians to operate equipment and 
complete the repair projects. GlasWeld will also be adding to its online training modules, 
including the implementation of a Spanish-language educational program for glass repair 
professionals.  

 Boyle will continue to serve out his term as president of the National Windshield Repair 
Association. 

 About GlasWeld 
Based in Bend, Oregon, GlasWeld provides complete glass repair solutions—from 
revolutionary equipment to unparalleled training programs and technical support—for 
both flat glass and auto glass. The company’s flagship Gforce Scratch Removal System 
for glass scratch removal and G3fusion Auto Glass Repair System for windshield repair 
are distributed worldwide through an international distribution network. GlasWeld’s 
product lines have been developed based on decades of industry research, development 
and customer feedback. Because glass repair is intrinsically sustainable, GlasWeld has 
integrated creative, tangible environmental initiatives into its daily operations, including 
ongoing education for the greater glass industry. For more information, visit 
http://www.glasweld.com or call 800-321-2597. 
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